
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER 2 AUGUST 2019 

 

THEMES FOR NEXT WEEK  

Lavender: PETS 

Yellow: ELEPHANTS 

Red: MUSIC 

Green: CITRUS 

Blue: TRANSPORT 

Gr R: RESTAURANTS 

 

PARENTING COURSE 

There will definitely be a Parenting Course in September but the October course is not yet  

confirmed. 

Please let Pauline know by Wednesday at the latest if you are definitely planning to attend 

either course as places are limited and we need to plan. 

Details as follows: 

• Wednesday evenings from 7 – 9pm for 4 weeks 

• SEPTEMBER 11, 18, 25 and 2 Oct 

• OCTOBER 9, 16, 23, 30 

• R800 per couple or R500 per person 

 Sign up with Pauline in the office. 

 

PLEASE NOTE 

A few important notes for the week: 

• No Pottery next week 

• Ballet watching day on Tuesday at 1pm 

• Pizza on Wed instead of Friday 

• Library books and bags back 

• Aftercare paid up for term 2 

• Let us know if you are leaving next year 

 

 

BREAK UP  

We close next Thursday 8 August at 10.30am for the Winter holidays. Please  

be timeous to pick up your children as there is no aftercare that day. 

 

(Incorporated Association not for Gain) 

 

GREENPARK NURSERY SCHOOL 

 

4th Avenue & 5th Street, Parkhurst, Johannesburg - P.O. Box 84054,  

Greenside 2034 

Telephone: 011 442-9128, Fax:  0864251948 

 email: greenpark@iafrica.com, Website:  www.greenpark.co.za 

 
 

mailto:greenpark@iafrica.com
mailto:greenpark@iafrica.com
../../../Documents%20and%20Settings/Reception/Desktop/www.greenpark.co.za
../../../Documents%20and%20Settings/Reception/Desktop/www.greenpark.co.za


 

HOLIDAY CLUB 

Michelle Germond (our Ballet teacher) and our very own William run a 

marvellous Holiday Club at Greenpark during the holidays. Details are as 

follows: 

• All Greenpark children welcome 

• Mon – Fri every week 

• 7.30am – 12.30pm 

• R150 per child per day 

• Book and pay to secure your place 

• Book for as few or as many days as you wish but please do not pop in unannounced – 

activities are pre-planned and catered for 

Call Michelle on 083 406 1457 for more details and to book. 

 

CAMP OUT 

Our annual Camp Out will take place at school on FRIDAY 13 SEPTEMBER. Watch out for 

an invitation to this fun evening and plan to be there! 

Details to follow but diarise in the meantime. 

 

CHRISTMAS MARKET 

Watch out for details of our exciting Christmas Market which is booked for Fri 15 and Sat 

16 November. 

 

WHAT DOES MY CHILD LEARN AT SCHOOL? 

Ever wondered how much your child actually takes in during the many informative rings our 

teachers provide? This week one of our Green group children was able to assist her mom 

by recalling the emergency phone number to call when a fire broke out in their road. Well 

done to Nikki for all her effort in arranging a Fire Fighter to visit and tell the children all 

about SAFETY during her FIRE theme! 

 

 

 

 


